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This is just one more ill-conceived bill to address homelessness.  This bill appears to 

do nothing to address the real causes of homelessness.  If this passes I suspect 

Oregon will draw many more people from out of state.  And why not, no criminal 

penalties for drug possession, free handouts and no accountability, while people who 

actually work for a living have taxes continue to increase.  One question, when the 

homeless begin camping in public parks and open spaces, where I'm I suppose to 

take my grandchildren.  If this passes the enabling behavior of our politicians 

continues.    


